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Report: 
 
Walsall CCG commissioned urgent care services from Primecare and this 
included the Urgent Care Centres in the town centre and at the Manor 
Hospital, and GP Out of Hours Services. These services were operating 
successfully and there were no quality or performance issues. 
 
On 16 November, Primecare gave the CCG a 4 week notice of termination 

as a result of financial problems within the parent company, Allied Healthcare. 

The CCG worked to identify a step-in provider in time for mobilisation by 17 

December 2018. The step-in provider arrangements are for Mallings 

Healthcare to provide the GP Out of Hours Service, and Walsall Healthcare 

Trust to provide the UCCs. 

 
The services have continued to be provided with no change in patient 
experience.  
 
 
Recommendations: 
 
Item to be noted for Information 
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